
COVID-19 precautions for the SHARE dances 

All Share dance locations are within St. Louis County.  Therefore, we will be 

required to follow any St. Louis County mandates as they are required for the 

venue to do business.  The current precautions listed below may need to change 

based on any mandate that may go into effect.  We expect the main change 

would be the requirements regarding the wearing of masks or face coverings. 

 

• Per Current St. Louis County students and volunteers are highly 

recommended to wear masks but it is not required.  Please note this could 

change based on county government requirements. 

• Workers, volunteers and all students will have their temperature taken 

before entering the building. 

• Hand sanitizer will be placed in multiple locations around the facility. 

• We will utilize cafeteria style food service rather than a buffet. The students 

will be the only ones to touch their plates and banquet center staff will be 

the only ones to touch the serving utensils.  

• Food serving staff will wear masks and plexiglass protection screens will be 

in place. 

• We will not be able to guarantee physical distancing of 6ft. Likewise we 

won't be able to monitor any specific physical distancing throughout the 

evening except what is usually expected during other SHARE dances. - By 

attending the dance students and families agree to accept any health risk 

presented. 


